
Class Five/Six 
 

                                                                                     Friday 9th October 2015. 

Project  
So far this term you have all learnt about a range of explorers, including some which you 
have researched yourself for your last homework project.  
 
For your next homework project we would like you to use your new knowledge to create 
a song, poem, rap or rhyme about your favourite explorer. 
 
You could perform a song about Roald Amundsen’s exploration to the South Pole or you 
could write a poem about Francis Drake’s discoveries. If you are feeling really creative 
you could even produce your own music video! 
 
You can present your work in any way you choose but please have your project ready to 
present to your class on Thursday 22nd October. Good luck and we are looking forward 
to seeing your finished pieces.  
 

Reading 

Please continue to fill in your Reading Record each week. We have seen lots of 
comments in many Reading Records and always read them to see what you have read 
at home. 

 

Spelling 

This week in spelling, we have looked at adding –ed, –ing, –er and –est to words  
ending in –e with a consonant before it. Please practise the ten spellings that we have 
given you for your test next week.  

Remember a good way to learn the spellings is to look at them, cover them up, write 
them out and then check them at the end. Also you can practise the spellings in your 
homework book by completing the activity set on your spelling sheet. 

 

English 

Next week in English we will be writing a story about animals in the rainforest. 

 

Maths 

Next week in maths we will start to work on division. You have also been given your 5 
times table booklet to help you learn the multiplication table for the Times Table 
Challenge. 

 

 

 



Other Notes 

Please remember to bring back your Parent’s Evening slips if you haven’t already. 

Please visit the Class 5 and 6 blogs on the school website to read and remark on what 
we have been doing in class recently: http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/   

You now also have your e-mail usernames and passwords. Why not log in and practise 
sending an e-mail to your friends in classes 5 and 6? 

 

 

Miss Clayton and Miss Land. 

http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/

